
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

 

 
 
 

June 2, 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear USW Member, 
 

You may have recently received a letter from the Freedom Foundation about 
your USW membership.  We want to be clear that this letter is not coming from your 
Local or the USW.  This is an anti-union organization with not affiliation to the USW or 
any other union.   These letters are simply aimed at trying to weaken our Local.  You 
are not obligated in any way to respond to these letters and are free to ignore/discard 
them. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Brad Manzolillo 
 
Brad Manzolillo 
USW Organizing Counsel 

 

Writer’s Direct Dial: (412) 562-2529 
Writer’s Facsimile: (412) 562-2555 

Writer’s E-mail: bmanzolillo@usw.org 
 


